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Monthly E-Newsletter

Thank you for reading the AHSD 25 Monthly E-Newsletter. We hope this is a quick reference
each month to keep you informed and involved in what’s happening around the district.

2016-2017 Registration
NOW OPEN: Emails were sent between 9:00-9:30 am on Monday, May 274, The emails include
a direct link to your student’s registration. Please register before June 1, 2016.

Get to Know Ya....PODCAST

Coletta Hines-Newell: This month’s GTKY Podcast features District 25 Director of Food
Services, Coletta Hines-Newel. There is a lot of research on nutrition standards and
information you might not know that goes into decisions as to what is served to our students
here in D25.

Coletta explains those and more, HERE.

ICYMI - District 25 Stories in April

VIDEO: South vs Thomas - Crosstown Showdown
VIDEO: TMS Travels to China

OMS Earth Fair has lasting effects on the community
Greenbrier Gators working about town

Middle School Creative Arts

We are excited to share the Middle School Creative Arts Website and Middle School Creative
Arts Video with you. These resources have been created to give you more information about
the Creative Arts classes that will be offered at both South and Thomas next year. Each middle
school will be sending out information on the scheduling and selection process students will

follow later this Spring. If you have any questions about the Creative Arts courses, please
contact Nick Filipowski at 847.228.2061 or nfilipowski@sd25.org.

http://d25creativearts.weebly.com/

ABC/25 - JMI & STEM
STEM Fair: Entries are being accepted until May 20 for the ABC/25 Virtual STEM Fair. Show
off your STEM sKills and possibly win prizes! Click here for more details.
Just Move It! Challenge: A record 953 participants registered!

The Arlington Post - The Daily Herald
2015-2016 Grants Funded: Click here to for a list of all of the grants given out and awarded to
D25 staff this year.

#TealTakeover25

Food Allergy Awareness Week: May 9th through 14th is Food Allergy Awareness week and
teal is the official color! Please join Arlington Heights School District 25 by wearing teal on
Monday, May 9 and throughout the week to help raise awareness of food allergies within our
community. Staff will be wearing special teal tee-shirts and we want as many students to join
us in #TealTakeover as possible! Students will also be participating in activities to learn more
about food allergies and how to react with respect to support those in our community who
have food allergies. Tweet us pics of you wearing teal using the hash-tag #TealTakeover25.



